
To Whom It May Concern
I am a resident/owner of property on Sth. Narrabeen beachfront and I feel the need to speak 
out in support of the erection of the sea wall construction along the beach front Collaroy/Sth. 
Narrabeen as there appears to be a lot of misinformation and negativity circulating regarding 
the sea wall.
The sea wall construction will help protect more than just the residents and their homes but 
also our Surf Club, the arterial road (Pittwater Road - our life line to everywhere) and the 
infrastructure behind it. Plus as an owner of property along the foreshore I am prepared to 
contribute towards the 80% cost of the sea wall subject of this DA.

I can remember living through the ferocious storm of 1974 then again on the long weekend of 
June 2016 the devastation, the anxiety and consequences of sea.
Please help us to continue with this DA as we need to protect our foreshore as storms are 
becoming more frequent and causing more damage. We need to construct the sea wall. Thank 
you.
Regards
Mary Tesoriero
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